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June 14, 2018

Re: 18-68, Addendum #2, Walk-Through Metal Detector

To Whom It May Concern:

The bid date has been extended until Friday July 6, 2018 @ 2:00 p.m.

Addendum: Acknowledge the receipt of each addendum by writing on the bid form
the number of the addendum and the date received.

Thank you,

A

Debra Raines
Bid Specialist
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